
 

 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 061 (T)/25 
 

Port of Portland 

Declared Depths  
 

Date Issued:    30 January 2025 

 

Type of Notice:  Temporary 

 

Charts affected:  AUS 140 

 

Publication affected:  Harbour Masters Directions Edition 2 Version 1.0 

 

Details:  

 

Notice to Mariners 427(T)/22 is hereby cancelled.  

 

Port users are advised based on the latest hydrographic survey the declared depths for the Port 

of Portland are detailed in Table 1 and Table 2 below; 

 

Table 1: Declared Depths for Berth Pockets 

Berth Declared Depth (Metres) 

KSA 1 12.5 

KSA 2 10.6 

Berth 5 12.4 

Berth 6 11.8 

SLP 10.6 

Smelter Berth 12.2 

 
Table 2: Declared Depths for Channel Nodes 

Channel Node Declared Depth (metres) 

Deep Water Route 13.6 

Deep Water Route Approach 12.1 

Swing Basin 11.6 

SLP Approach 10.5 

 
For more information of maximum allowable draught and under keel clearance 

requirements refer to Harbour Masters Directions. 

 
For further information contact the Port of Portland by phone: 03 5525 2483 or email: 

shipping@portofportland.com.au 

 

 

 

Issued by:  

 

Andrew Hays 

Harbour Master / Marine Manager 
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